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 BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL GANGANAGAR 
CONTINUOUS LEARNING EVALUATION - II 

SESSION: 2023-24 

Subject: Change in school timings w.e.f 20-12-23 
                                                                

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Greetings! 

 

This is to inform you that the school hours for students from Wednesday, December 20, 2023. 

will be from 9:00 AM to 03:00 PM for classes I to XI. 

 

We kindly request you to adjust your schedules accordingly. If you have any questions or 

concerns regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Sandeep (Transport In 

charge) at M.no. 9413584920. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

 

Regards  

BPSG 


